To: The Honorable Members of the Loudoun Board of Supervisors
	
Phyllis J. Randall (Chair at Large):  phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov
Ralph M. Buona, Vice Chairman (Ashburn): ralph.buona@loudoun.gov
Suzanne M. Volpe, (Algonkian): suzanne.volpe@loudoun.gov
Tony R. Buffington Jr., (Blue Ridge):  tony.buffington@loudoun.gov 
Ron A. Meyer Jr., (Broad Run): ron.meyer@loudoun.gov
Geary M. Higgins (Catoctin): geary.higgins@loudoun.gov      
Matthew F. Letourneau (Dulles): matt.letourneau@loudoun.gov         
Kristen C. Umstattd (Leesburg): kristen.umstattd@loudoun.gov          
Koran T. Saines (Sterling): koran.saines@loudoun.gov


Re: True North Data Center Rezoning Request,  ZMAP-2017-0003, ZMOD-2017-0011
		
Dear Supervisor 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Protecting and preserving the environment and quality of life in the Goose Creek Watershed and ensuring the integrity of Goose Creek itself is a matter of critical importance to residents and visitors of Loudoun County.  I am writing today to ask that you PLEASE VOTE TO DENY THIS REZONING APPLICATION, scheduled for final vote on January18, 2018.

The True North Data center rezoning decision now pits vital resource protection against potential revenues.  This stream of revenue is likely be replaced by continued data center development in areas of the county now zoned and prepared to host such a use.  To approve this untimely and ill-warranted rezoning request is to bow unnecessarily to accommodate an industry already provided with multiple site options available without resort to rezoning.  

Goose Creek is a valuable source of drinking water for Loudoun and Fairfax Counties.  I ask you, the elected representatives of the individuals and families who live in and love this County, please vote to protect our irreplaceable and threatened water resources, protect Goose Creek, Deny the True North rezoning application.  All Loudoun residents and visitors will thank you for protecting our state scenic river.

With sincere regards,





